
IR-01-23-11793 

3 May 2023 

Oliver Buchanan 
fyi-request-22495-c328b142@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Oliver 

Information Request 

I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 18 April 2023 in which you requested the 
following information:  

1. I am rather interested in what vehicles are in the current Christchurch Police fleet,
formatted however easiest for you.

The information contained in the table below is for the whole of the Canterbury District where 
Christchurch is located. Vehicles are often moved around within the district to meet deployment 
demand. Due to this fluidity, it is not possible to provide a breakdown of vehicle deployments to city 
level. That breakdown is therefore refused under section 18(g) of the OIA, as the information is not 
held. 

NEW 
ZEALAND 
POLICE - 
CANTERBURY 
DISTRICT 

Holden Commodore    127 

Equinox        36 

Colorado 21 

Captiva    6 

Acadia    2 

Cruze    2 

Skoda Superb    98 

Kodiaq    1 

Toyota Hiace  5 

Camry    4 

Hilux        3 

Volkswagen Crafter    6 

T6  4 

Hyundai Kona    3 

Ioniq 5 1 

H1   1 

Imax    1 

Isuzu N Series    3 

Mitsubishi Triton   2 

Yamaha MT-09    2 

Ford Transit    1 

Mercedes-
Benz 

Sprinter    1 



 
The information was sourced from the Master Fleet Summary, a document that changes daily. This 
can be for several reasons, such as a vehicle reaching the end of its service and being 
decommissioned, replaced by a new vehicle, or transferred to a different working group.  
 
The data contained in the table above is an excerpt from the Master Fleet Summary on 19 April 2023, 
so any changes made after that date will not be reflected. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 

Rosalind Michie 
Director Supply Chain Management 
New Zealand Police   




